
From: Stephen Daniel <stephen.daniel@eil.co.in> 
Date: Fri, Jan 30, 2015 at 12:12 PM 
Subject: RE: FEEDBACK FOR YOUR CONSIGNMENT NO-NDLH010560(DELHI TO PUNE) 
To: Shifting Assistant <shifting.assistant@agarwalpackers.com> 
 
 
Dear Mr. Sachin, 
  
The Vehicle we had sent through Agarwal Packers and Movers Ltd. has been well received at Pune in 
good condition. Your services met with our requirements and we thank you for your excellent services in 
time. 
  
We look forward for your such good services in future too. 
  
With thanks & Best wishes 
 Stephen Daniel 
ENGINEERS INDIA LTD. 
New Delhi 
 


